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LEARN MORE ABOUT YOUR
DISTRICT 1 DIRECTOR
CANDIDATE, SHAWN SAMO!

As a Grundy County REC member for
over 45 years, I’ve consistently been
pleased with the reliable service
provided. It’s reassuring to know that
I can count on REC when it matters
most.

Looking ahead, I’d like to see the
REC continue to prioritize its
members’ needs, keep us well-
informed, and focus on keeping
members satisfied. I also believe that
keeping services in our rural
community is important, in addition
to the cooperative investing in
energy-efficient resources and
solutions that benefit both the
membership and the environment.

With decades of experience in
farming, I understand the challenges
and priorities faced by rural
members. I believe this background
gives me a strong foundation to
serve effectively on the board,
representing the interests of fellow
members and contributing to the
continued success of our
cooperative.

What do you enjoy
about being a GCREC
member? What does
being a GCREC
member mean to you? 

What is something
you’d like for the
cooperative to
focus on in the
future or next 3-5
years?

How could your years
of farm experience
benefit you as a board
director? 
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